
 

 

 

Monday 1st November 2021 

 

WOW living streets- Park & stride 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

This week our school has launched the WOW living streets walking to school challenge. Walking to school 

helps to reduce congestion at the school gates and improve children’s health and wellbeing and we hope that 

by doing this, the school gates will be a safer place, which enables more parents to walk their children to 

school. 

 

We understand that not all children are able to walk the whole way to school, due to distance, parental work 

commitments or a variety of other reasons. One way in which we hope to help you is by setting up a Park 

and Stride scheme. This is a simple initiative, where parents/carers are encouraged to park their car a 10-
minute walk from school and then walk the rest of the way with their children. 

 

To help you with this, the Toby Carvery  on Bawtry Road have kindly offered to allow parents to park in the 

car park at the back of the hotel and walk the rest of the way to school. If for some reason this is not a 

suitable parking place, we encourage you to choose another suitable place 10 minutes away from the school 

gates and walk the rest of the way. 

 

If you have any queries regarding the Park and Stride parking point, please don’t hesitate to contact myself & 

I will be having to answer any questions you may have. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Moores 

Sports Teacher & Physical Wellbeing Champion 
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